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      10th November 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
 
In preparation for our Christmas performances we are pleased to be able to invite you into school. 
Tickets for your child’s Christmas Performance will be put in your child’s book bag during the week 
commencing 27th November – please look out for them. 
 
To confirm, performances will be taking place as per the details below… 
 
Tuesday 12th December                          Wednesday 13th December 
9:30am  2:15pm   9:30am 2:15pm 
Acorn  Chestnut   Chestnut Acorn 
Hawthorn Willow    Willow  Hawthorn 
Maple  Sycamore   Sycamore Maple 
Palm  Pine    Pine  Palm 
Elm  Oak    Oak  Elm 
 
 
As you may be aware, fire regulations limit the size of the audience at each performance and regulations 
are such that all members of the audience must occupy a seat. In order to keep both ourselves and our 
children safe and to adhere to fire safety regulations, we have to limit the number of tickets we distribute. 
Therefore, we are able to allocate two tickets for each child, one for the Tuesday performance and one for 
the Wednesday performance. We appreciate this may be quite difficult for some families to manage, 
however, we hope you understand that if we were seen to be ignoring fire inspection guidelines then there 
could be serious consequences. We are happy for families to swap and change these between yourselves 
however we wanted to clarify how they will be issued.  
 
Please remember to bring your ticket with you, as entry will be by ticket only. Children under the age of 2 
can sit on Mum or Dad’s knee but please feel free to leave the hall if they are crying or noisy (just for the 
sake of the children in the performance so as they are not distracted). Please also bear in mind that we will 
be unable to accommodate buggies/prams in the hall or reception. 

 
We look forward to seeing you and hope you enjoy the performance! 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs Boyle 
Head teacher 
 

 
 
 


